Contact: Gillian McRobb, Head Teacher

Tel: 0141 570 7040 Fax: 0141 570 7041

Email: schoolmail@busby.e-renfrew.sch.uk

Date: 22nd November 2018



Nursery Expansion - Opening of Nursery Playrooms

Dear Parent/Carer

We are excited to announce the opening of our new nursery playrooms. As many of you are already aware, as of **Monday 26**th **November** the two playrooms in our temporary accommodation will be open and in use by our staff and children.

The existing nursery space will now be known as Arran, with the two playrooms within called Katrine and Lomond. The temporary building will be known as Bute, and the two playrooms within this will be called Rannoch and Tay. Both buildings will be open from 8am until 6pm Monday to Friday.

As this is a great opportunity for our pupils, we are enabling them to be part of the planning process for creating the environment and the resources within. We are looking forward to helping the children to create innovative and stimulating environments that will both extend and support their learning.

The groups of children will now be split across both buildings and from Monday, the drop off and pick arrangements for your child may alter depending on which building their group will now be accommodated within. These arrangements are noted below.

| Arran | Bute |
|-----------------------------------|--------------------|
| Orange (Mrs Marshall) | Aqua (Mrs Grey) |
| Red (Mrs Small/Mrs Reynolds) | Blue (Mrs Branco) |
| Yellow (Mrs MacLeod/Mrs McCarron) | Green (Mrs Boyd) |
| | Purple (Mrs Ahmed) |

Your child's Keyperson will remain the same, and they will continue to have experiences across both settings throughout each day. If you have any questions regarding any of the above information, or about the facilities, please do not hesitate to get in touch with either myself or Sandra Curran at any time.

Yours sincerely,

Gillian McRobb

Gillian McRobb Head Teacher













